

Praises

- Wonderful Christmas and New Year
- Great trip to the States
- Good doctor's report for Stephanie
- Received all the paperwork needed to apply for the visa
- New Sunday School class

Prayer Needs

- Visa Renewal
- Sunday School classes
- New graduates from the seminary
- Language study
- Health and safety

More Information on our Website

We would love for you to take some time and visit our website. We include more media as well as extended details about the events and the ministries. Visit us at www.germanos2dr.word press.com for more information.

Dear Praying Friends,

January/February 2017

Psalm 37:5 says, "Commit thy way unto the LORD; trust also in him; and he shall bring it to pass." We are encouraged knowing that as we commit ourselves do to the Lord's will in our lives that He brings it to pass!

We thank the Lord for a profitable and restful trip to the United States. Tim officiated his first wedding ceremony for his brother, and we celebrated Christmas and the New Year with our families. Stephanie was able to apply for her paperwork, and this past week we received it in the mail. Once legalized, we will begin the process for her visa with the Dominican office. Also, she received a great report about her eye from an eye specialist who confirmed



the good treatments she was receiving in Santo Domingo. We returned on January 11 and immediately went back to work. The school year had already started, and we began teaching the following week. Tim has begun a rotation every third Thursday for preaching in our midweek service. With the Lord's help, all of his preaching in the church outside of our bilingual Sunday morning service will be in Spanish. He also began a young adult Sunday School class in February to expand this important time of Bible teaching. On Friday, February 3, the Resurrection Baptist Seminary held their graduation ceremony, and seventeen students received their degrees. The Sunday afterwards, we celebrated the 16th anniversary of New Life Baptist Church where we help the Autrey family. Two ladies accepted Christ as Savior, and five people were baptized! During the month of February, we began a more concentrated effort to include the church members in soul-winning. Please pray as we are encouraging them to come out weekly with us as we systematically reach our section of Santo Domingo. We are excited about the fruit that we have already seen through these outreaches.

Thank you for many of those who gave extra for our family for Christmas. We are humbled by your prayer and financial support. Please continue to pray for our Sunday School classes as well as language study. Stephanie will finish her language school in the coming months. Also, please pray as we begin the visa process for Stephanie that it would be a quick and successful process.

Trusting in Him,

The Germano Family